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Summer Term Ready! 

 
PLEASE—make sure that your child(ren) 

has a sunhat in school every day.  
 

Also please apply sun cream,  

preferably the 8 hour variety, when 
necessary before school, and always 

for school trips. 
  

We recommend that your  

child(ren) has sun cream with them 
every day, so (given our changeable 

weather!) we can make the most of all 
the good weather that comes our way 

this term!!!  

 
Thank you for your help with this. 

Attendance last week 
( 9.6.25— 13.6.25) 
 
(Whole School Target—97%) 
 
Barn Owls – 94.74% 
Hawk Owls—100% 
Eagle Owls– 96.93% 
 
Year to date (whole school)—95.89% 

Water bottles 

Thank you to all parents for ensuring 

that the children have their own  

water bottle in school each day.  

It is important that these bottles  

contain water.  

If you want to send an extra drink 

with juice or squash for your child for  

lunch, you are welcome to do so.  

Thank you!  

DIARY DATES 

Mon 16th to Fri 20th 
June 

Y5 and Y6 Isle of Scilly  
Residential 

Tue 17th June 
Barn Owls swimming session 
2-3pm Helston Pool 

Tue 17th June Sailing from 4pm to 6pm 

Mon 23rd June Class photos 

Tue 24th June 
Eagle Owls swimming session 
2-3pm Helston pool 

Tue 24th June Sailing from 4pm to 6pm 

Wed 25th June Minack Theatre -Whole school 

Mon 30th June 
Y5 and Y6 Cricket from 10am to 
2.30pm 

Tue 1st July 
Eagle Owls swimming session 
2-3pm Helston pool 

Tue 1st July Sailing from 4pm to 6pm 

Thurs 10th July 
Sports day.  
Back up date 17th July 

Mon 21st July  
Leavers service - Mawgan Hall 
2pm 

Tue 22nd July  Hawk Owls— Roskilly’s  

Tue 22nd July  Last day of school 

Wed 23rd July INSET DAY. School closed 

 
Dear Parents, 
As you are probably aware, the year 5 and 6 
children are away on their residential to the 
Isles of Scilly next week with Mrs Rayner, Mrs 
Hains and myself. Miss Martin, as well as all 
the support staff, will be based at school and 
Mr Newman who is one of our regular supply 
teachers will be here all week as well. I have 
arranged for senior leaders from the Trust to be 
based at the school throughout the week to  
cover safeguarding. 
On Wednesday 18th June, the children will 
need a packed lunch (or to order one from the 
school) as they will be going on a walk to   
Halliggye Fogou for a picnic and underground 
exploration. 
If you have any questions please contact  
Mrs .V in the office. 
 
James Sturges 
Headteacher 

http://www.garras.cornwall.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

A reminder to all parents please: 

 

If your child has any vomiting 

and/or diarrhoea, with or without 

illness, it is important that they 

stay away from school for 48hrs 

following the last  

episode. This helps to reduce the 

risk of any illness spreading to 

other children and adults. 
If you are unsure, or have any  

questions, please contact the 

school for advice.  

https://www.qwell.io/with .  
It is a free, anonymous online service to support adults 

with their wellbeing and mental health.  

Skol Gynsa  
Kemeneth 
Garros  

 
Lotti, Arthur and Mabel 
have done really well in a 

local  
football tournament! 

Well done! 

Well done to the children who 
represented Garras School to 
the 2025 Summer Games and 

qualified for the final!! 
 

https://www.qwell.io/with
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